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August 24, 2022 

 

Hello Church Street Business Owner, 

 

It is FESTIVAL time again!  The Mission 22 Festival will be held on Saturday, 

September 24th   between 3:00 p.m. – 9:30 p.m.  We are planning to close Church 

Street, between Maple Street and Rubber Avenue, for the Mission 22 Festival at 

1:00 p.m. on the 24th.  The signs for the street closing will be put up on Friday, 

September 23rd  to avoid overnight parking.  

 

FYI: The Winter Festival will be held on Saturday, December 3rd. You will receive 

more information on this festival as soon as it becomes available. 

 

If you would prefer to be notified via email, please let us know. You can send your 

request to Shelby Lineweber at slineweber@naugatuck-ct.gov  or Lori Rotella at 

LRotella@naugatuck-ct.gov. Also, be sure to visit the Borough of Naugatuck’s 

website www.naugatuck-ct.gov for other community news! 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued cooperation.  

 

 

BOROUGH OF NAUGATUCK 

229 Church Street 
Land Use Office-2nd floor 

Naugatuck, CT 06770 
TEL (203) 720-7042 
FAX (203) 720-5026 
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